Andrea Birchall

From: Andrea Birchall

Sent: 23 August 2022 09:45

To: E&C AdminSupport(Thorpelane)

Subject: FW: Special Consult Letters 2202426 TCA St George's Chapel house Round Close
Road

Categories: Andrea

From: Adderbury Parish Council Clerk <adderburypc@hotmail.com>

Sent: 18 August 2022 08:47

To: Andrea Birchall <Andrea.Birchall@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: Re: Special Consult Letters 2202426TCA St George's Chapel house Round Close Road

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

Adderbury Parish Council has no objections to the above application.

Theresa Goss

Clerk and Responsible Financial Officer to Adderbury Parish Council

T: 01295 710965

E: adderburypc@hotmail.com

W: www.adderburypc.co.uk

Follow Adderbury Parish Council on Facebook or Twitter @adderburypcl

From: Andrea Birchall <Andrea.Birchall@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Sent: 10 August 2022 11:28

To: Adderbury Parish Council <adderburypc@hotmail.com>

Subject: Special Consult Letters_2202426TCA St George's Chapel house Round Close Road

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..
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